
Essay on Barcelona Football Club and
Lionel Messi
Every team has its strengths and weakness, and every coach is
responsible for ensuring their team improves dramatically before the
season actually begins. In order to accomplish these goals and
objectives, one of the first things that they will begin to do is get
each team player ready to do their very best. Even though the process
of building up a solid team can be challenging, the rewards normally
begin to come in once the team wins their games. The same is true for
the Barcelona Football club that has just experienced their winning
game against Malaga on Saturday, January 23, 2016. With this win, the
team moves provisionally in taking first place.

To that end, the details of this game and the facts are as follows:

In the 51st minute, Lionel Messi’s winning goal became the game-
changer as the score to victory ended in 2 to 1 in its favor against
Malaga. With an excited crowd gathered at La Rosaleda, the Barcelona
Football Club was reported as the winner. Additionally, with this
most recent win with Lionel Messi at the forefront, social media
following can continue to rave and support the team and be proud of
additional wins for this football club.

Little Background about the Barcelona Football Club and the team that
this Super Star Lionel Messi comes from

Barcelona FC was founded in 1899 by a group of Catalan, Swiss, and
English and Catalan footballers. At that time, this group was being
led by Joan Gamper and has now become a club a symbol of Catalanism
and Catalan culture. The motto for this club is “Més que un club”,
which stands for the term ‘More than a club’. Dissimilar to a large
host of other football clubs in the industry, its supporters are
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known for being owned and operating in Barcelona. With a worth of 3.2
billion dollars, many people know it as being the 2nd most valuable
sports team around the globe.

To date, FC Barcelona has won 5 UEFA Champions League titles, while
also having a record 4 UEFA Cup Winners’ Cups. Therefore, it is one
of the most coveted teams that sports players want to play for. One
of the team’s most noteworthy competitors is Real Madrid and is known
for is its long-standing rivalry in many areas of the world. As for
the support that this team receives, anything that is noteworthy
casually or big is followed by huge supporters online. This is
because the Barcelona FC sports team has one of the biggest social
media followings on the net. This team currently participates in
numerous competitions on many different levels including domestic
competitions, European competitions, and worldwide competitions.

To date, Barcelona FC has won 5 UEFA Champions League titles, while
also having a record 4 UEFA Cup Winners’ Cups. Therefore, it is one
of the most coveted teams that sports players want to play for. One
of the team’s most noteworthy competitors is Real Madrid and is known
for is its long-standing rivalry in many areas of the world. As for
the support that this team receives, anything that is noteworthy
casually or big is followed by huge supporters online. This is
because the Barcelona FC sports team has one of the biggest social
media followings on the net. This team currently participates in
numerous competitions on many different levels including domestic
competitions, European competitions, and worldwide competitions.


